BOOK
FAIR

The Storybook Cupboard
Fall Book Fair

Eastwood is hosting an in-person and online book fair
with The Storybook Cupboard, open to all, including
friends, family, and neighbors. The fair offers a fantastic
book selection and supports Eastwood's library. Teachers
can bring their classes to explore books before SEP's,
and students receive Wish Lists to remember their
favorites. Teacher Wish Lists are available at the in-
person fair's cashier table, and those interested can
donate purchased books to their student's classroom. All
proceeds benefit Eastwood's library, with 20% of total
sales dedicated to acquiring new books for students to
enjoy throughout the school year. We greatly appreciate
your support!

ﬁ 0 Tuesday Sept 19th 3:20 - 7:00
Wednesday Sept 20th 3:20 - 6:30
ONLINE BOOK FAIR

Join our Online Book Fair at
www.storycupboard.com from
September 18th to September 24th.
Please mention "Eastwood" in the special
instructions section. For inquiries,
contact Jenna Daines at
JLDainesO7@aol.com.




